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Happy New Year!!! 
We hope that everyone had a lovely 
break. We have settled back into our 
routines well and look forward to a 

successful term. 
If you have any information,         

questions or concerns 
regarding your child, 

please do not hesitate to 
speak to us.  

We are here to help. 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is: People who Help Us 

We will be using these texts:  

Spot goes to the Fire Station 

Emergency 

The Little Red Hen 

We will be learning the rhymes: The Wheels on the Bus & Pat a Cake  

Our Maths rhymes will be: 5 Little Firefighters, One, Two, Buckle my Shoe & 10  

                Green Bottles  
 

Please would it be possible to send 

in some spare clothes if you haven't 

already as we go outside in all 

weathers and might 

get wet! 

If your child has any 

wellies to keep in 

school that would be 

fabulous as well! 

This half term we will be working with the 

children to  

• Communicate  

 using symbols/ 

 words/sign 

• Explore interlocking 

objects and joining 

them together 

• Develop social play 

skills  


